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Mailbox Club Testimony 
 

Here is a drawing by a Mailbox Club student. In the 

first speech bubble it says, “If you have not believed 

in Jesus as your Savior raise your hand”. In the     

second speech bubble it says, “I have not yet but      

I want to today”.  

The drawing is priceless! Here is a student express-

ing through a picture that he wants to accept Jesus. 
 

     ~Testimony shared by the CEF Mid-Cities Chapter 

 

We give thanks to God for the amazing ways he has opened doors for Child Evangelism 
Fellowship of Southern California to be able to reach 32,217 children with the Gospel and 

see 4,560 profess faith in Christ for the first time. This was not an easy task during a   
pandemic, but praise be to God for doing a mighty work! The numbers below show the 

breakdown of how many children were reached in the different programs. 

 

Ministry Year Statistics 
(September 2020 — August 2021) 

312  Good News Clubs 

4,814  Enrolled 

620 Professions 

34 Started Attending Church 

179  5-Day Clubs 

6,432  Enrolled 

1,182  Professions 

214 Started Attending Church 

14  JYou Connection  

208 Enrolled 

21 Professions 

4 Started Attending Church 

4  Camps 

186  Enrolled 

7  Professions 

Vacation Bible School       27  Events 

3,821  Enrolled 

410  Professions 

Fair Outreach                  13 Events 

6,366 Contacts 

760 Professions 

Party Clubs                            190 Events 

3,388 Enrolled 

857 Professions 

Open-Air                            59 Events 

2,889 Contacts 

281 Professions 
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Dear CEF Supporters, 

 

     Help us finish strong in 2021 with a generous year-end gift! 
 

In 2020-2021 we saw 4,560 children make a profession of faith, bringing the total professions of faith in 

CEF Southern California to over 260,000 over the last 10 years! 
 

We also celebrated 16 million children reached worldwide in CEF ministries.  
 

With 2022 on the horizon, I’m really looking forward to all that the Lord has in store here in Southern 

California.  Our local directors and volunteers are working through incredibly difficult times to reach 

the children here in Southern California with the Gospel. It is amazing to see their tenacity in pushing 

through barriers to see our goal of every child, every nation, every day, accomplished in our state. 
 

Today, as you make a year-end gift, we want you to know your gift will be used to advance the Gospel 

and encourage God's children through the teaching of His Word. Make your year-end gift by giving 

online via our website at www.cefsoca.com or by mail.  

 

In His Service, 

Dr. J. Scott Julian 

State Director 

CEF Southern California 

State Board 

Ron Burr  -  Chairman 

Rick Motz  -  Vice Chairman       

Bob Kern  -  Secretary   

Jake Rothman  -  Treasurer  

Ralph Beltran  -  Member 

Dan Faller  -  Member 

Rudy Neal  -  Member 

State Office Staff 
 

Scott Julian  -  State Director 

Bill Gerhardt -  Chapter Care 

Doreen Yu  -  Office Manager 

Deanna Adefope  -  Office Associate 


